
 

 
 

Welcome to St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church 
We are glad that you chose to join us for worship today. We 
hope that you will find our worship inspiring and our 
fellowship warm.  So we may meet your needs better, we 
invite you to fill out a Welcome to St. Andrew’s card.  
Reminder:  Please do not leave valuables in the coat closets. 

 

Nursery Coverage and Sunday School 
During the service, nursery is available for children up to age 
three.  For children aged 4 to 13, we have Sunday School. 
Both are in the Christian Education Wing.  All are welcome. 

 

Cell Phones 
Please turn off your cell phone prior to the worship service. 
 

In Memory 
The roses on the communion table have been placed by 
Glenna German in loving remembrance of her daughter 
Susan who passed away on March 9, 2002. 
 

Donations for Easter Treat Bags 
SALSA invites you to donate individually wrapped chocolates, 
candies, gum, stickers, etc., to fill Easter Treat Bags for our 
Food Bank children.  Sandra Jackson will accept donations 
before and after the worship service on March 6, 13 and 20. 
Financial donations can also be made for purchase of treats. 
 

Anyone interested in helping fill the Easter Treat Bags, can 
join in the fun on March 20th, on stage, during coffee 
fellowship. Thank YOU for making a child's Easter special. 
 

Dramatists Wanted 
Rev. Ross needs two more people to take part in a series of 
mini-dramas during Holy Week. Those who have agreed to 
take part will be contacted this week.  
 
 

The Week of Sunday, March 6 
at St. Andrew's 

Sunday  6 10:30 am  Worship Service  
Lent 4   11:45 am Communion 
   12:00 pm Worship Committee 
   12:00 pm Confirmation classes - Parlour 
   2:00 pm Urdu Worship Service 

  

Monday  7  7:30 pm Session Meeting: Parlour 
 

Tuesday  8  10:30 am Lenten Bible Study 
    7:00 pm Property Committee 
    7:30 pm Education Committee 
    7:30 pm Mission Committee  
 

Wednesday  9  12:30 pm Food Bank 
    7:00 pm Junior Music Makers 
     

Thursday 10 7:00 pm Leap of Faith 
  8:00 pm Senior Choir 
 

Sunday  13 10:30 am  Worship Service  
Lent 5   12:00 pm Confirmation classes - Parlour 
   2:00 pm Urdu Worship Service  

 

 

Worship and Fellowship Teams 
 

Refreshment Fellowship Volunteers 
March 6 – Carole White, Muriel Allen, Eunice Boyd 
March 13 – Susan McGoogan, Jim & Marilyn Hunt 

 

 
Ushers for March 6 – Captain: Richard McMechan 

Sally Beamish, Kwasi Adjepong-Duodu, Sue Haw, Kay Drew 
Jim & Sally McCoy, Robert Hakim, Alverna Peacock 

 
Ushers for March 13 – Captain: Kwasi Adjepong-Duodu 

Sue Haw, Frank & Brigita Kar, Nancy Frank 
Wally & Muriel Gemmill  



A Reminder 
We wish to remind you of the Easter Offering mentioned in 
the recent congregational mailing. This year’s Easter Offering 
is designated to support our Urdu Ministry. This Ministry 
seeks to reach out to the many East Asian – specifically 
Pakistani – Christians who now live in the Brampton area. 
We have been blessed to have Rev. Babar Allahditta – and the 
Urdu leadership team – lead this Ministry, but they need our 
help to build it up. The Session thanks you for your support 
of this Ministry; your contribution will make a difference.  
 
 

Retirement with Meaning: 
Living with the Spirit of Adventure! 

Crieff Hills Retreat and Conference Centre is offering a new 
retreat for individuals and couples who are recently retired or 
looking towards retirement.  Sunday, April 24 –Tuesday, 
April 26.  Speaker is Rev. Dr. Andrew Irvine. Cost is $250 per 
person.  For further information, go to www.crieffhills.com or 
call 1-800-884-1525.  
 

Stewardship Moments 

Safeguard Creation, because if we destroy Creation, Creation 
will destroy us!  Never forget this! 
 

 

Upcoming Holy Week Services and Events 
Palm Sunday 

Sunday, March 20, 10:30 am 
 

Maundy Thursday 
Thursday, March 24, 7:00 pm: Join us in the Great Hall 

 

Good Friday 
Friday, March 25, 11:00 am 

 

Easter Sunday 
Sunday, March 27, 8:00 am “Sunrise” Service 

8:30 am Easter Breakfast hosted by the Session 
10:30 am Easter Sunday Family Service 

 

Easter Flowers 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every Easter we use flowers to decorate the Easter Cross  

during both of our Easter Sunday services. 

 

The Worship Committee invites you to donate cut flowers  

in memory of a loved one this Easter.  

Please give $20 (marked “Easter Flowers” on your envelope). 
 

To ensure that your name and the name of your loved one  

 are listed in the bulletin on Easter Sunday,  

fill out and tear off the form below,  

and put it in the offering plate. 

 

All names must be received by Sunday, March 20th. 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

I (We) would like to donate flowers this Easter 
in loving memory of 

 

________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

From:  
 

______________________________________________________ 
 

**Any money collected above the cost of the Easter Flowers will go 

toward other flower initiatives during the year.** 

 


